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EGL SUCCESS WITH ANOTHER ORDER IN WESTERN 
AUSTRALIA 

 
The Environmental Group Limited (EGL) has been awarded a contract by Water 
Corporation WA for the supply of an Odour Control Scrubbing system for the Woodman 
Point WWTP Tanker Receival facility in Munster. 
 
The Tanker Receival facility is designed to accept septage and grease-trap material 
which due to the materials long storage times emit highly odorous gases. The new 
facility has been designed to collect and treat the odorous gases to thus minimize the 
impact of the facility on the surrounding residents.  
 
The EGL scope of supply includes the design, manufacture, supply, installation, 
commissioning and testing of two odour scrubbers one of which is a standby unit. The 
scrubbing system will treat hydrogen sulphide, organo-sulphides and VOC compounds. 
A special feature of the system is the conservative scrubber design due to the highly 
variable and unpredictable nature of the materials being handled.        
 
This Contract award at a value of approximately $600,000 is the third major Contract for 
the year with Water Corporation. An interesting aspect of the Contract is that of the very 
short duration time being significantly reduced as compared to a normal Contract. EGL 
have had to take special action in order to fulfil Water Corporation requirements for a 
fast track short delivery project.    
 
The acceptance by Water Corporation of the EGL tender further reinforces the 
confidence that Water Corporation has in EGL know-how, experience and the ability to 
deliver odour control projects on time and on budget.  
 
 
For further information, please contact Mr. Howard Johnson on (02) 8858 3499. 
 
 
 
Howard Johnson 
Managing Director and CEO 
 
 

�DELIVERING THE CLEANEST SOLUTIONS� 
Visit our website: http://www.environmental.com.au 
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